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Dear Member(s) of the Legislature,

Please oppose HB 3063. This bill is an infringement on our right to bodily autonomy and 
informed consent. The US Supreme Court has ruled vaccines as “unavoidably unsafe” and 
where there is risk, there must be choice. As a state that prides itself on providing its 
citizens with their rights to choose any number of things in their lives, this bill is a direct and 
blatant infringement on our basic human rights and should be opposed at any cost. Thank 
you.

Sincerely, 
Mariah Klement

"To surrender a precious dream is a fearful thing, but to pursue anything but the full measure of God's love is a
wasted life."  ~Joshua Eddy
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